International Children’s Day was celebrated in the Makhinjauri Children’s House with International Investc
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On June 1, 2013, the International Investors Association, attended the celebration of the
International Children's Day, which was held in Makhinjauri center for inclusive group of
teenagers.They have already studied there for a month. After liquidation of the Infant’s House,
the building was transferred to the Charity Organization “Tana”, where are 42 disabled adults
for the moment. Center of single mother and child was officially opened on that day. The center
will be located in the same building. The program will be implemented by financing of Ajara
Health Care Ministry and 20 mothers with their children will be able to live in the house during 6
months. The single mothers will be selected by particular categories. After the matinee
prepared by the children, they were taken to McDonalds and fed a delicious lunch organized by
International Investors Association.




